
A Message from the
2024 Together We Sing Co-Chairs

Most Enthusiastic Greetings to:
Our Friends So Committed to

Our North Texas Communities!

Cheryl Alston      Tracey Nash-Huntley and David Huntley    Marena and Roger Gault

Carol and Don Glendenning      Jill and Dupree Scovell

Cheryl

Jill and Dupree

We are privileged and honored to serve as Co-Chairs for the 2024 “Together We Sing” 
concert, the signature fundraising event for Project Unity, to be held in The 
Meyerson Symphony Center in collaboration with The Dallas Symphony Orchestra 
on Sunday evening, June 23rd.

Yet another innovation of the remarkable Richie Butler and his inspirational team, 
“Together We Sing” unifies our communities through music and song. The financial 
resources afforded by this event enable Project Unity to provide the programs that 
bridge racial divides and build positive relations between our communities and law 
enforcement.

The impact that the organization has made in its 10-year history has transformed 
scores of business organizations, schools and churches, as well as countless 
individuals, through its suite of “Together We” programs.  Project Unity is deeply 
committed to, and enormously effective with, this “hard work that is heart work”.

This year’s event is going to be yet another spectacular evening where gospel meets 
classical! You will not want to miss the enthralling performances by our headlining 
Grammy-award-winning artist and 200-voice Unity Choir accompanied by The Dallas 
Symphony Orchestra!

Please join us in supporting generously this signature event for a truly 
transformational cause.  Our contributions will help make Project Unity’s 10-year 
anniversary an extraordinary year . . . with a soul-stirring evening on June 23rd . . . 
for all of North Texas.

With our gratitude and appreciation,


